
November 10, 2015

Town of Danville

Tax Collector
Kimberly T. Burnham

Martin Honigberg, Chairman
Thomas Burack
Roger Hawk
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

RE: SEA-3, Inc., SEC Docket No. 2015-01

Dear Chairman Honigberg,

Please accept this letter in support of Newington’ s request for an exemption from full
review of the proposed expansion of its propane storage and distribution facility. It is
our understanding the plans for this project underwent extensive review by
Newington’s Planning Board. We have confidence that the local officials in
Newington review projects within their own community with acuity and shrewdness.
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Selectmen
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Town Clerk
Christine Tracy

Thank you
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